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Dear Mr. Anderson:

This is a second partial response to yo'ur letter dated September 28,
1983 in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act,
six categories of documents pertaining to the Washington Public Power
Supply System Plants 4 and 5 (WPPSS).

We have been informed by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR)
that there are approximatel_y 51 current employees in NRR who have worked
on the WPPSS 4 and 5 project during the period January 1,1975 to September 3,
1983 who may or may not have documents pertaining to your request. We
have estimated an average of one-half hour of search time by the 51
employees, or 25 hours of search time at'a cost of $12.00 per hour for
professional search, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(b)(3). If you want the
NRR staff members to proceed with this search, please notify us.

The review of additional documents located in the agency's Reg'ional
Offices and its central files has not yet been completed. As soon as
this review is completed we will notify you.

Sincerely,
# '

(/ '

-. .
M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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